
 
What’s for Lunch?  

Biodegradable Trays! 
	
	

	
 

School Lunches just got a lot more environmentally 
friendly at OCEAA, thanks to Girl Scout Troop 3126 and 

supportive OCEAA families like you! 
	
Many of you gave small donations at the beginning of the school year to enable our school to 
replace Styrofoam trays with biodegradable trays. This change will enable our school to keep 
over 118,300 Styrofoam trays from entering our already over-crowded Orange County 
landfills.  
 
To date, we have been able to raise a little over $1,000 to begin the implementation of this 
change. However, we still need  $3,500 more to be able to continue using these trays for the 
remainder of the school year. There is still time to make a contribution. If you would like to 
give towards this project, please complete the bottom portion of this flyer, and return it with 
cash or check to the front office.  
 
	
Thank you for your support today in playing a part to help make our world a 
better place!! 
 
 
(Please return this bottom portion to the front office with our donation of cash or check made out to OCEAA 
with “tray project” in the memo line) 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------	
	
Name of Supporter: ________________________________________________________ 
 
Donation amount: ________________________  
 
**All donations are tax-deductible 
 


